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March 4, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about public health. Health care is a benefit both to
those receiving it and to the rest of society with public aspects including a
more fit work force, more practiced doctors and a default to treat the injured
but being most important with communicable disease as with vaccination
rates and the current pandemic. After campaigning for expanded access you
have worked tirelessly to deny treatment to the poor by cutting the CDC
pandemic response system, sabotaging the ACA (yet another case is now
before the court), expanding junk insurance, adding work restrictions for
medicaid and terrorizing undocumented Americans. Mitigating the effects
of coronavirus now demands more than tax cuts and travel bans: all barriers
to seeking immediate testing, treatment and leave from work must be broken
down. Senator Warren has suggested a good template.

Please assure me that you will immediately make coronavirus response

universal.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our medical system.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


